As we continue our apparel modernization plan, KTMHA will be implementing a standardized image
across all our representative athletes starting this upcoming 2024/25 season. Our on-ice apparel image
guidelines for all representative athletes (AA, A, BB) will be as follows for all age groups:

Jerseys and Socks

All jersey and socks apparel will be supplied by Bardown and distributed through Hockey Lion. This year
we will continue with the home “whites,” away “navy blue” and back by popular demand our optional
3™ jersey in “red,” in addition to matching socks for each jersey.

Helmets

All players must wear “red” helmets that are CSA approved with the appropriate face protection —
cage/full visor. These helmets can be purchased via Hockey Lion or any other sporting good provider.
There are no brand restrictions.

Gloves

All player gloves must be in the tri-colour patten — “red, navy blue, and white.” Like helmets they can be
purchased via Hockey Lion or any other sporting good provider. There are no brand restrictions. Below
are some samples to help ensure you are selecting the correct colour pattern.

(1)

All player pants must be “red” McKenney pants with King Rebellion logo and navy trim. To help ensure a
seamless and cost-effective path, we have partnered with Hockey Lion to secure competitive
pricing. The McKenny pant is widely used across many minor hockey associations.

A reminder that fittings will take place May 25 & 26 at Hockey Lion in Richmond Hill.
Further information will be provided by your coaches once teams are selected.
If you have any additional questions, please contact;

Greg Mavros & Frank Maggisano

Equipment Directors

King Minor Hockey
https://kingminorhockey.com/Contact/1023/
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